
Getting things done – Balgay Hill
#dundeewestend

In the past few months, many residents have expressed concern to me about
unofficial bike trails that have been created on Balgay Hill.

Leaving aside their unauthorised nature and damage to the hill, the other
concern is the health and safety of mountain bikers using these.

I have raised this with the council’s environment team who are tackling the
issue  and  have  recently  placed  some  sensible  signage  about  these  and
suggesting  better  and  safer  places  where  mountain  bike  skills  can  be
practiced.
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